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Roz Chast’s acclaimed memoir Can’t We Talk About Something More Pleasant? is among the
five nonfiction finalists for the 2014 National Book Award, announced this morning by the
National Book Foundation. It’s the first graphic novel to be nominated in one of the adult
categories. The first memoir from the longtime New Yorker cartoonist, the […]

Read more: http://robot6.comicbookresources.com/2014/10/roz-chasts-memoir-shortlisted-for-
national-book-award/
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